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Dave Turner 
Director, Fisheries Management 
Ministry for Primary Industries  
PO Box 1020 
Wellington 
E: Dave.Turner@mpi.govt.nz 
 
Cc:  
Nathan Guy 
nathan.guy@parliament.govt.nz  
 
Steve Halley 
E: Steve.Halley@mpi.govt.nz  
 
NZSFC clubs and delegates 
E: secretary@nzsportfishing.org.nz   
 
 
 
14 June 2016 
 
 
OFFICIAL INFORMATION REQUEST - URGENT 
 
 
Dear Dave 
 
 
Given the recent release of the discussion document, Review of Sustainability Measures for the Southern 
Scallop Fishery (SCA7) in 2016, we request the following information pursuant to the Official Information 
Act 1982  –  
 

1. A copy of the Memorandum of Understanding (MoU) between the Ministry for Primary Industries 
(then MFish) and the Challenger Scallop Enhancement Company Ltd (CSEC).  

2. A copy of the Enhancement Plan (CSEC 1998). 
3. A copy of the revised fisheries plan developed in 2005 (CSEC 2005).  

 
Submissions are due by 1 July in response to the most recent management proposals. Given the limited 
consultation period this information is urgently requested.  
 
Please acknowledge this request and forward electronic copies of any documents to 
secretary@nzsportfishing.org.nz. Hard copies can be delivered to PO Box 20-319 Glen Eden Auckland 
0641.  
 
Any correspondence related to this request, or any requests for further information can be made to our 
secretary, Dave Lockwood at secretary@nzsportfishing.org.nz. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Peter Campbell  
Chairman 
Fisheries Management Committee  
New Zealand Sport Fishing Council   


